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No argument with the need for more clean energy  

No argument with the TransGrid easement  

However, the bush is doing the heavy lifting on accommodating renewable energy infrastructure  

Underground will be intrusive enough for affected landholders  

More expensive up front but with long term benefits, environmentally, emotionally & economically, 
all whilst delivering the desired outcomes  

Fair is fair, would you like to live under these proposed monstrosities… 


